
Public Events Ad Hoc Subcommittee Report 

 

March 14, 2021 

Committee Members, Chair Haifaa Moammar 

Member Anissa Di Vincente 

Member London McBride 

Member Jared Morgan 

 

We discussed and planned two consecutive events.  

1) Los Angeles County Hate Crime Report for 2019  

Report presentation will be for 20-30 minutes with allocated time for 

questions and answers.  

Report will cover: 

 • The total number of hate crimes reported in 2019 (most recent complete 

data set) and how it compares to previous years 

• Hate crimes by motivation (racial, religious, etc.), specific targeted group 

(African Americans, Latinos, LGBT persons, etc.), criminal offense 

(vandalism, assault, etc.) and geographic distribution across the county 

• Track specific phenomena, such as how many hate crimes were 

committed by gang members or have evidence of white supremacist 

ideology 

• The database manager will pull specific data for Culver City and 

examples of recent hate crimes committed in your city; specifically, African 

Americans, People of Color, Asian Americans and Transgender.  

 

There will be a brief discussion on resources to help; define what a Hate 

Crime is and present Know Your Rights pamphlet etc.  

 



Date and time: any evening except for Thursday (County liaison coordinator 

of Anti Hate Crimes is not available) *Any Friday during the month of April 

will be the preferred day  

 

*They are happy to present at every regular committee meeting. 

 

2) Juneteenth Commencement  

We will be having an educational teach in event, on the anniversary date, 

Saturday, June 19, 2021. Ms. Huntley, will reach out to Cecily Bingener who 

assisted the City in planning these teach-ins. She is an African American 

Culver City resident, mom of 4 CCUSD kids, & elementary teacher for the 

Inglewood Unified School District. We as a committee will discuss the event 

layout with Ms. Bingener.  

 

A final note, an interpreter for Spanish translation during the web meetings 

for the above events will be welcome.  

 

Respectfully submitted by,  

 

Haifaa Moammar 

Chair, Public Events Ad Hoc Subcommittee 

 

 


